
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Secretary,

This letter regarding STA, File Nos. BSTA-2013021 1ACZ; BSTA-
20130513ADK, and attached document from engineer Ben Slagle is
to inform the FCC that WYCL-AM 1540 licenseed to Niles, OH has
returned to normal, licensed operation, utilizing licensed parameters.

Thank you for your time in this matter,

Whiplash Radio LLC
WYC L-AM
Niles, OH



June 3, 2013

Whiplash Radio LLC
24 Angela Drive
Palm Coast, FL 32164-8953

Dear Mr. Lash:

AirSchtegel LLC
5380 W. Webb Rd.

Youngstown, OH 44515

It is with great pleasure that 1 now announce the completion of the repairs on the WYCL AM
Directional Array, FCC Facility p73308. The facility is now operating within licensed parameters.

In order to qualify for such an undertaking, I have attended both the Electronics program at the
Mahoning County Career and Technical Center, and the Computer and Electronics Engineering
Technology course at ITT Technical Institute. I also have over 13 years' experience in modeling,
operating, maintaining, and repairing AM directional arrays.

Sincerely,

Ben Slagle, President
AirSchlegel LLC
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